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Maths – Addition and Subtraction 
Geography – continuing with our topic - 
Rivers and the water cycle 
Science - Habitats 
Art - Storytelling Illustrations 
PE - Tag rugby and Dance (Charleston) 
Computing - Internet Safety  
English – We will be starting discussion 
writing 
LOtC - Field studies around the river 
topic 
PSHE - Being Me in My World  
French - My family 
Music – learning to sing Mamma Mia and 
using xylophones 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 

Reminder 

River Study 

Thursday 13th and 20th Oct 

As part of our Wind in the Willows 

and Rivers topic, we will be carrying 

out a river fieldwork study, led by 

Mrs Ottaway and a member of SERT 

(South East Rivers Trust).  The 

children will need a coat and wellies.  

 

Maths LOtC Day 

As part of our whole Maths LOtC day 

this week, the children enjoyed 

exploring 4-digit numbers, working 

brilliant within their teams. 

 

 

 

D.E.A.R 

Year 4 thoroughly enjoyed their reading 

outside the classroom on Tuesday.   

 
 

 

Reminder 

Individual school photos will take 
place next week on Wednesday  

4
th

 October. 
 


